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Comments I cannot believe that the incinerator proposal is still being considered when there is so much evidence
that it will generate a huge amount of air pollution, is such an inefficient, dirty and expensive way of
waste disposal and will be such a significant blot in the landscape in a rural area by the lower valley of
the Arun. In an area with only light industry it will be hugely out of place and destroy the ambience of
Ford village, Arundel and the river Arun, destroying the vistas from the South Downs to the coast.
More recycling of refuse is what is required. Incineration is inefficient and filthy and will have a huge
negative impact on Arun's climate change plans. All the local parishes and the district are building in
sensible policies for reducing pollution, saving energy and reducing the impact of climate change, and
this will ruin all of that. in fact incineration will produce more CO2 than coal and oil generated
electricity. Emissions will include dioxins, NO2 and ultra fine particulates. The plant will generate a
huge increase in HGV movement to already crowded single track roads. The smoke, the ugliness of the
huge building and the pollution resulting will affect all of us who live in the surrounding villages and will
have a terrible impact on our tourist industry. It will blight the whole valley and it is certainly not
necessary. The whole plan has not been sufficiently publicised. I don't see how it could pass any
sensible planning legislation as most people in the area that will be affected have not been consulted.
New housing is being planned for Ford and not a house will be sold once buyers realise that such a
monstrosity is planned to be built next door.
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